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From: Paul Rudolph Paul.Rudolph@ki2.nd.us T Y A I
Subject: Boys and Girls track and field 5 =

Date: May 27, 2022 at 12:24 PM
To: Scoit Medalen Scott.Medalen@k12.nd.us, brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org, justin.fletschock@ndhsaa.org
Cc: Marc R Ritteman Marc.Rittemani@k12.nd.us

Scott,

The Lewis and Clark North Shore/Plaza school would like to dissolve the current
cooperative agreement with the Des Lacs Burlington Track and Field program. We would
request dissolving the 7-12 Boy's and Girl's Track and Field program.

We will also be seeking coope‘rative agreements with New Town in the sport of Girls and
Boys Wrestling.

Thanks

Paul Rudolph
Lewis and Clark North Shore/Plaza



